
                                                                                        
 

Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: office@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk  
 

 
 
4th November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
POLLING DAY THURSDAY 12th DECEMBER 
 
During the half term holiday, we were notified that the school will be used as a polling 

station for the snap Parliamentary election on 12th  December 2019. 

This means that school will be closed on this day. 

This date coincides with the Early Years Nativity so this will now be held a day earlier on 

Wednesday 11th December. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs G Grainger 

Headteacher 

 


